
November 9, 2020 

Via Email & Hand Delivery 
Representative Kurt Daudt 
Minority Leader 
267 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Re: Notice of intent to join the New House Republican Caucus 

Dear Representative Daudt: 

During the 2021-2022 legislature, I will be formally caucusing with the New House Republican Caucus. This 
letter serves to inform you that I will be submitting my requests for staff, offices, IT, and committee 
assignments through that caucus to the office of the House Speaker-designate, Representative Melissa 
Hortman.    

Regards, 

Representative-Elect Erik Mortensen 
(District 55A – Shakopee)  

cc:  Speaker-designate Representative Melissa Hortman 
Rep. Steve Drazkowski, New House Republican Caucus 
Ms. Kelly Knight, Director of Human Resources, Minnesota House of Representatives 
Ms. Barbara Juelich, Controller/Chief Financial Officer - House Budget and Accounting 
Mr. Patrick D. Murphy, Chief Clerk of the Minnesota House of Representatives 
Mr. Mike Speiker, Information Technology Director - Chief Clerk's Office  
Mr. Patrick McCormack, Director, House Research 
Mr. Bill Marx, House Chief Fiscal Analyst - Fiscal Analysis Department  


